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[Translation] 
 

Ministry of Commerce of People’s Republic of China 

TRB Import IV Note No.5[2025] 
 

Notice of Comments on Applicant's Proposal 
 

 
Interested parties,  
 

On 17 June 2024, the Ministry of Commerce published the Notice No.23[2024] and 
initiated the anti-dumping investigation of the imports of pork and pig by-products originating 
in the EU.  
 

On February 28, 2025, the applicant submitted a proposal on improving the description 
of the main uses of the investigated products in the anti-dumping case of pork and pig by-
products. All interested parties can access it, which is available on the trade remedy 
investigation information platform. If you have any comments on this, please submit them 
before 17:00 on 10 March Beijing time (including confidential and public versions). 
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